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June 18, 2019 

 

The Department for the Blind and Vision Impaired (DBVI) proposes to 

amend the Virginia Administrative Code section 22VAC 45-20 

(Regulations to Govern the Operation of Vending Facilities in Public 

Buildings and Other Property).   

 

DBVI administration concurs with the Department of Planning and 

Budget’s Economic Impact Analysis dated January 14, 2019.    

 

Susan K. Davis, MS, CRC 

Regulatory Coordinator 

397 Azalea Avenue 

Richmond, Virginia 23235 

susan.davis@dbvi.virginia.gov 

804-371-3184 
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